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Notices
There is now a button at the top of the Parents and 
Carers area on the school website called Online safety 
information. We have added many different guides 
relating to E-Safety and setting up parental controls on 
your children’s devices. We will continue to add more in 
future. Please don’t hesitate to contact the Home 
School Team if you need support in helping your child 
stay safe online. 
https://bentondeneschool.sites.schooljotter2.com/pare
nts-and-carers/parents-and-carers-1
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Blue 5 exploring 
different fruits as part 
of their sensory work.



Blue 6 and 7’s trip to the Centre For Life





Headteachers Award
Yellow 3: Rosalie,  Yellow 4: Shay, 

Green 5: Matvii,   Green 6: Kamal,  Green 7: Ralfie,  Green 8: Mollie,

Red 1: Jake,  Red 2: Aiston, Red 3: Euan,    Red 4: Flynn,  Red 9: Matilda,

Blue 5: Billy,   Blue 6: Theo,   Blue 7: Joshua,  Blue 8: Maizy,

Inspire Award
Yellow 3: Arjun,  Yellow 4: Daniel, 

Green 5: Erin,   Green 6: Oliver,  Green 7: Carl,  Green 8: Kingsley,

Red 1: Taylor,  Red 2: Jacob,    Red 3: Freddie,  Red 4: Leoh,  Red 9: Swayze,

Blue 5: Jake,   Blue 6: Thomas, Blue 7: Riley,  Blue 8: Jake,

 

Class News
Yellow 3:  Have enjoyed listening to a new story in our English sessions. We have been 
listening to Jack and The Beanstalk. We have enjoyed using small world characters to act out 
the story and loved making our own beanstalks out of cheerios  and playdough.
Yellow 4: We are using Numicon in Maths to help us recognise the number plates and help us 
answer our number bond problems. 
Green 5: We absolutely loved our trip to Blyth beach park! We enjoyed having a walk around 
the area, playing in the park and finished the day with an ice cream! 
Green 6: The children have enjoyed listening to their new T4W book, 'Handa's Hen'. The 
children have been counting the animals that Handa and her friend Akeyo saw whilst looking 
for grandma's hen. 
Green 7: In Art this week we have been learning about different textures and materials. We 
loved feeling the different materials. The bubble wrap was our favourite!
Green 8: This week we started to learn about lines in Art. We loved making lines around the 
classroom with paints and tapes.
Red 1: We have enjoyed learning all about our new story ‘Anancy and Mr Dry Bone.’
Red 2: We have enjoyed our introduction to our new Talk 4 Writing book Handa's Surprise and 
welcoming our new friend into our class.
Red 3: We have been setting up a new calm zone within our class and learning more about 
our emotions. 
Red 4: We have started learning about how sound is created in Science
Red 9: We have enjoyed starting rehearsals for our performance in Music. We have some 
lovely ideas and are starting to get very excited! In Maths we have been learning to measure 
with a ruler in centimetres. 
Blue 5: We have enjoyed exploring different fruits in our class tuff tray this week. We have use 
the juice press, squeezed a lot of oranges and created our own fresh fruit drinks!
Blue 6: Had an amazing trip to the Centre for Life, exploring the world of science.Blue 6 staff 
were so proud of each child,their behaviour was outstanding and a credit to Benton Dene 
School. A member of the public commented on the good manners and how well behaved our 
children are.
Blue 7: Had an amazing day at the Centre for Life in Newcastle. We travelled by metro and 
learned a lot about science and technology through hands on activities and shows.
Blue 8: In English we have been using our imagination to create our own planet and describe 
it.


